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Radcliffe-on-Trent, Nottingham NG12 2FB 
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Extraordinary Finance and General Purposes meeting Tuesday 28th March in the Grange at 
6:45 pm 

Present:  

Cllr Gillian Dunn (Chair) Cllr Phil Thomas Cllr Harry Curtis 

Cllr Jo Spencer (minuting) Cllr Anne McLeod Cllr Matt Douglas 

Cllr Sue Clegg Cllr Ian Rhodes  

 

Also present RBC Cllr Abby Brennan. 

Minutes 

1. Apologies for Absence: CC/RBC Cllr Roger Upton 

2. Declarations of Interest: none declared. 

3. Open session for members of the public to raise matters of council business Limited to 15 
Minutes 

No matters were raised. 

4. Chairman’s Announcements: none. 

5. Clarification of Grange Hall rates and rateable value. 

The Chair explained that the reason for calling tonight’s meeting was that the information 
provided given to the Committee at the F&GP meeting held on 21 March 2023 was 
incorrect. 

The correct information should be that notification had been received that Grange Hall had 
undergone a revaluation resulting in an increase in the rateable value from £16,500 for 
2022/23 to £26,250 for 2023/24.  This has led to an increase in the rates payable from 
£8,233.50 for the year 2022/23 to £9,468.52 for the year 2023/24.  Sally Horn has begun 
the process of appealing against this increase. 

6. Date of next Meeting 18th April 2023 

I declare that the above is a true record of the meeting 

Signed     Date 

Chair 

Finance and General Purposes 
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